## REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 10, 1994 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the February 10, 1994 meeting.  $\ensuremath{\mathsf{T}}$ 

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the General Fund Bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the sewer funds bills.

 $\,$  Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the wage tax refunds.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Woodland Hills Subdivision #2.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Shenango Green Plot Plan.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adopt Resolution #5-1994. This resolution eliminates member contributions for the Police Pension Fund for years 1992, 1993 and 1994.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adopt the modifications to the Housing Rehabilitation Program. This modification sets the maximum grant amount to \$10,000.00

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve 13 sewer credits to the Jehovah's Witness Project.

The following comments were heard:

Larry Bintrim questioned if Golba had paid monies owed for the pump station reconstruction. He was informed that any payment is pending on a hearing to be held at Justice Reed's office.

Motion by Richard Schweinberg second by Andrew Piccuta to

adjoyrn.

Tulso A. Junalina Teresa K. Sparacino Secretary-Treasurer